
Welcome Back 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Pastor Rick! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 4, 2024 
 

Hymn # 461 “He Leadeth Me” 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 96:1-4 

Prayer of Invocation 

Communion 

Hymn # 282 “The Family of God” 

Worship in Song * 

Offering 

Message – How the Savior Leads 

Hymn # 511 “Now I Belong to Jesus” 

Benediction  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

*DURING the last song, children are dismissed for Children’s 
Church downstairs.  Nursery and toddler rooms are open 
throughout worship.   

Prayer Meeting Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. Tuesday mornings to a time of 
prayer, in the church library. Giving thanks and praying for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our communities, nation and worldwide. 
 

Sunday School for All!    Everyone invited! 9:30 a.m. Sunday mornings. 
Children’s classes are downstairs, and Teens are in the loft.  Grown ups – be 
here to learn more about God, be part of great discussions and encouraging 
one another;  back of the Sanctuary is currently studying Ezekiel, and a 
second class studying Philemon, meets in the library. 
 
 

August 11th Pastor Rick will resume the Membership 

Class, during the Sunday School hour, in the library. 

 

 

 

You are all invited to Heather Denton Arlin's 

Annual Student Recital on Thursday, 

 August 15, 2024 at 7pm here at the church.   

There will be all types of flute and piano music 

with a little cello too! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

    

 August 18th following       

 the Morning Worship! 
 

Bring a cold dish, chips, fruit or dessert to 
share (sign up in the foyer! 
Large fridge downstairs ready for all cold 

items during Worship).  We will have a bounce house, hotdogs, condiments 
and beverages!  Bring your lawn chair and enjoy lunch together!   
 

If you can help with the set up the picnic the day of, please contact  
Shelly Williams (603) 315-4497 or Susan Heimann (603) 767-5015 

 

 

 

 

True Memorial Baptist Church 
 

Touching Lives with Scripture 



 

Children’s Church and Nursery have 
openings for new volunteers!  
Providing childcare during Worship, 
teaching Children’s Church or being a 
helper in Children’s Church. If you can 
help with any of these, please see 
Ginny Weeks (603) 781-8028,  
Kasey Hall (603) 970-1517 or 
Linsey Powers (207) 0719-5637. 
 

Volunteers are on a rotation of once every four weeks or so. 
 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

Shoe boxes are filled with small gifts, sent to Samaritans 
Purse, the message of Salvation in the child’s own language 
is added, then the boxes are delivered throughout the world 

to children in need. In many areas a weekly Bible study is then offered. 
 

Each year people in True donate their own boxes or send in items, and 
volunteers here at church assemble many boxes!  Start looking for sales 
now!  If you see any of the items listed below, collect a few!  Later this year a 
collection box will be in the foyer. More info at samaritanspurse.org 
 

Include in boxes: toys, personal toiletry items, washcloths, crayons, pencils, 
paper, socks and such.  Add a “Wow” item! Something like a doll, beading 
kit, ball or other spectacular item. No war toys, candy or toothpaste. 
 
 

 

Books and devotionals, prayer requests, 
missionary updates and the Church Directory 
are on the table in the foyer. Please help 
yourself! 
 

The church library has current books, fiction and 
nonfiction, and DVD’s to borrow, (directions for checking out a book 
is on the desk.) 
 
 
 

Live stream and previous sermons online at truememorial.org 
 

Pastor Richard Lamirande 
21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03866   

truememorial.org        (603) 332-3131 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


